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Kuck, Dr. Glen

From: Kuck, Dr. Glen
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 3:06 PM
To: CHC Campus; SBVC Campus; DISTRICT; 8th Street Annex
Subject: RE: Distributed Education and Technology Services (DETS) Survey

Dear Colleagues, 
  
Over the past few years, SBCCD Distributed Education and Technology Services (DETS) has made several changes 
to services, applications being provided and supported, its collegial consultation model, and its overall organizational 
structure. To assist us in our planning processes, we would like to request your participation in the survey below.  Your 
input will better enable us to evaluate, allign, and enhance the quality of services we provide you. You will have until 
December 10th at 5pm to complete this survey.  
  
http://depts.craftonhills.edu/Research/DETS/dets_survey_2010.htm 
  
Many thanks, 
  
Glen R. Kuck, Ed.D. 
Executive Director 
Distributed Education and Technology Services 
San Bernardino Community College District 
441 West 8th Street 
San Bernardino, CA 92401 
(909) 384-4325 Office 
(909) 885-3035 FAX 


